November 14th Minutes

Attendees: Merissa Graves, Brian Jenson, Miriam Luna, Elyse Tate, Heather Nicholas, Carrie
Wilkinson

Meeting Notes:
Reviewed October 10th Minutes: Approved by Heather, seconded by Elyse.

e Looked at a comparison of reading data. We are on the right track. We noticed summer
slide being an issue in some grades. We discussed the needs of our ESL population and
how many students are coming to us as level 1s.

e Heather gave updates on holiday information at Parkside. Community council was
invited to help in delivering turkey dinners or helping to wrap with Sub for Santa. They
were also invited and encouraged to attend the Winter Party and spread the word.

e The playground should start soon. We hope to have it by the new year.

e Due to holiday demand, we had a unanimous vote to cancel the December meeting and

reconvene in January.

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Brian, seconded by Carrie.



